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AWESOME 

 

Re-kindle the Fire Conclave was a blow out 

success!  With close to 80 participants and 42 

hours of jam packed fun camp Maluhia on Maui 

was definitely the place to be on September 10-12.  

Arrowmen from around the globe gathered to 

fellowship and rekindle each otherôs fire.  The 

national Chief Brad Lichota attended the event and 

had a huge impact on not only the program but also 

on the lives all of the Arrowmen who were able to 

interact with him. 

 

So now that Conclave is passed, you going to 

summitcorps? 
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Mark Ishizu 

FROM THE CHIEF:  

Thank you! I canôt say thank you enough for making my first year as 
your Section Chief an amazing one.  Amazing isnôt nearly a strong enough 
word to describe the experiences that I was privileged to receive during the 
past year.  From representing you at the National Planning Meeting of the OA 
to Serving on staff at the National Jamboree, everywhere I went I was 
reminded of the people who make this organization what it is. 

 

Conclave was truly a highlight for me, Iôve been to 7 other Conclaves 3 of which have been out of state 
on the mainland, and I can honestly say that the best Conclave Iôve been to was the ñRekindle the Fireò 
Conclave at Camp Maluhia.  The closeness that we have between our arrowmen is the strongest bond of 
brotherhood anywhere in the Region.  We may not be the biggest Section in the Region, or have the biggest 
conclaves but we have are right up there with the best of em. 

 2011 is going to be a fantastic year! And Iôll tell you, if you were looking for a good year to step up into 
leadership in the OA now is the best time.  Weôre looking at 2 National Events next summer and a section that 
is revitalized to support all our lodges and lodge leaders.  If you want to join a winning team, ask me about 
being a Conclave Vice Chief at the next Conclave.  Who knows you might be the next Section Chief. 

- MArk Ishizu 

 

mailto:taihirose@gmail.com
mailto:chief@sectionw6p.org
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Participation Award a HUGE HIT!!! 
 
The Conclave Participation Award patch was a 
huge hit!  Almost everyone at Conclave was able to 
get the needed signatures from: the National Chief, 
a member of each lodge, 2 of the Section officers 
and they had to participate in 3 training sessions. 
 
The special award was a blue bordered conclave 
patch 
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TOP RATES 
AREAS: 

 
Participant Ratings of Program Areas at Conclave: 
 
Training Classes: 
7.714 
 
Registration: 
7.086 
 
Activities: 
8.8 
 
Shows: 
7.4 
 
Staff Leadership: 
8.6 
 
All numbers are on a 10 point scale with 10 being 
the best and 1 being the worst.  These numbers 
are the results of the conclave questionnaire that 
participants filled out on Sunday prior to departure. 

What you liked most: 
We asked what you liked most about conclave and 
here are some youôre your responses! 
 

ñBRAD LICHOTAò 

ñThe auctionò 

ñAfternoon activitiesò 

ñFellowshipò 

ñChoice of training classesò 

ñMeeting new peopleò 

ñSLIP-N-SLIDEò 

ñMeeting Brad Lichotaò 

ñShowsò 

ñGoing to the showsò 

ñThe National Chiefò 

ñMeeting new brothersò 

ñFOODò 

ñThe Poolò 

ñThe Rangeò 

ñPie-in-the-FACEò 

ñShot Gun Shootingò 

ñLocationò 

ñThe Whole Thing!ò 

 
And the quote of the day: 

“OMG!! ITS BRAD LICHOTA!!!!!” 



 

Instant Replay 
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CONCLAVE 2011 
September 9-11, 2011 

 

Wanna go to Conclave 2011?  Check out 
Section W-6P on facebook for updates and 

check out our website at www.sectionw6p.org 
and stay up ‘in the know’ about conclave 2011. 

 
It just might be on Kauai… Na Pali coast 

anyone? 
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Chief Adviser 
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OCTOBER 1, 2010 

 

 

VOL 1 ISSUE 4 

 

 

ARE YOU GOING? 

 

 

www.event.oa-bsa.org 

 

Check it outé if you think you can handle ité 

 

SECTION W-6P 
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94-1012 Hakea street 

Waipahu, HI 976797 

 

 

To: 

Mark Ishizu 
Section Chief 
 
Andrew Cowland 

Section Vice Chief 
 
Tai Hirose 
Section Secretary 
 
Edwin Chun 
Section Adviser 
 
Morris Tamanaha 
Section Associate 
Adviser 
 
Derek Hartley 

Section Staff Adviser 
 
George Kamimura 

Secretary Adviser 

Mike Lycan 
Lodge Chief 
Achpateuny Lodge 
 
Dr. Ned Stoll 
Lodge Adviser 
Achpateuny Lodge 
 
Alex Redeker 
Lodge Chief 
Maluhia Lodge 
 
Chris Ribucan 
Lodge Adviser 
Maluhia Lodge 
 
Nick Rogeness 

Lodge chief  
Na Mokupuni O Lawelawe Lodge 
 
John McMillan SR 
Lodge Adviser 
Na Mokupuni O Lawelawe Lodge 
 

http://www.event.oa-bsa.org/

